
From: City of Cupertino Planning Dept.
To: Gian Martire
Cc: Piu Ghosh (she/her); Cyrah Caburian
Subject: FW: Public hearing on Rancho Deep Cliff Dr. APN #356-02-032
Date: Monday, March 20, 2023 5:49:42 PM

Written comment rec’d for next week’s PC item re: CUP cell tower from the Planning inbox:
 

Cyrah Caburian​​​​

Administrative Assistant
Community Development
cyrahc@cupertino.org
(408) 777-1374

 

From: john chen <johnchen1@comcast.net> 
Sent: Monday, March 20, 2023 5:02 PM
To: City of Cupertino Planning Dept. <planning@cupertino.org>
Subject: Public hearing on Rancho Deep Cliff Dr. APN #356-02-032
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
This email is to express our strong objection of having an internet towel in this
densely populated area. Residents like us are within 50 ft to the towel and our health
and safety are greatly compromised due to radiation all the time.
 
Plz take this into consideration while renewing the application.
 
John Chen
10889 Miramonte Road
Cupertino, CA 95014
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